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October 30, 2017 

 

Dear ECHS Student/Parent/Guardian,  

We are off to a very good beginning with the ECHS program at Charlotte High School.  I want to 

take this opportunity to thank you for your support and participation.  As we are rapidly 

approaching the end of our second grading period, it is a good idea to remind you of a few items 

we provide in the ECHS program.  The following are just a few to keep in mind: 

*Students having difficulty with their coursework are offered tutoring after school, week-

ends, and additional time throughout the day if their schedule permits.  Please see Miss 

Jimenez at the high school to set up tutoring times. 

*Don’t hesitate to request tutoring.  College classes move quickly.  If you do not 

understand the lesson, ask questions.  Ask a classmate, ask your teacher, or request 

guidance from the counselor or principal.  Our goal is for all ECHS students to be 

successful.  We will help with your classes. 

Throughout the program, you will receive these reminders.  If you are doing well, we 

congratulate you for your success.  If you are struggling, please contact us so we can help you 

get back into the classwork with success as the ultimate goal. 

 

Respectfully, 

Denise Cruz    Roger Solis 
CHS   Principal   MS Principal 
          
 
 


